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1. Make the reporting of projections voluntary like the service efforts and accomplishments (SEA)
reporting or,

2. Phase lll entities (see potential definition in Question 8) should be exempt from the potential
standard or,

3. Phase lll entities should only be required to present a minimum three years of projections.

Most Phase Il entities do not have the resources to implement the potential standard.

Question 8. We believe a phase-in period would make implementing the reporting requirements for
projections easier on governmental entities. We believe the thresholds for GASB 34 were appropriate and
should be continued for purposes of this potential standard:

e Phase | - Governments with total annual revenues (excluding extraordinary items) of $100 million or
more.

e Phase Il - Governments with at least $10 million but less than $100 million in revenues.

e Phase lll - Governments with less than $10 million in revenues.

We also believe that a new base year should be selected, as some entities did not exist in 1999 and some
have merged with other entities.

Summary. We agree with the alternative view in Chapter 6. We believe that the benefits of this potential
standard do not justify the additional costs of staff resources, potential increased audit fees, and the
potential adverse affect on the timeliness of the audited financial statements. Please consider making these
projections reporting voluntary if they have to be made at all.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide input on the Preliminary Views.

Sincerely,
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{_Janice Riessbeck
Finance Director





